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To the House Committee On Labor and Workplace Standards, 

 

If hospitals can afford to allow their staff to strike. Then they can AFFORD to tell the 

public what they are spending to staff the hospitals during a strike. If they committed 

to fair bargaining then healthcare workers wouldn't have to strike. Clearly they are 

not! One could argue the money the strike costs would cover the difference in 

bargaining. 

 

Thank you for accepting my testimony and I look forward to your support. 

Anonymous healthcare worker 


